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I would like to express my strong support for SB 1530.  It is imperative that we act NOW to reduce
the impacts of climate change.  Scientists tell us that time is of the essence.  And the perfect cannot
be the enemy of the good.  Please support SB 1530 in as strong a form as possible.
Sincerely,
Hillary Kittleson
977 Elkay Drive
Eugene, OR 97404
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